TN

OiIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

XX 1980
March 18, 1964

Mr. Kenneth N. Gordon
El Pagso Natural Gas Co.
Box 1384

Jal, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Gordon:

The attached Notice of Gas Connection is being returmed for
clarification. Our records indicate that in addition to the
Well No. 2 there are two other wells on this lease ucing
from the Jalmat pluy one Langlie Mattix oil well, which could
be producing through a common meter run. The date we desire
as the connection date would be the date that a new meter was
installed for Well No. 2 only. Also, I amight point out that
our records never reflect that Well No. 2 was a Langlie Mattix
oil well.

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSBERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D.

Supervisor, District 1
JDR/me
Attach.
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